
 

 

27th October 2020 

 
Artur Jurczyszyn MD PhD 
Department of Hematology 
Jagiellonian University Medical College 
Krakow, Poland. 
 
 
Dear Dr. Jurczyszyn,  
 
This letter is to confirm that you served as a co-principal investigator on an 
approved Center for International Blood and Marrow Transplant Research study 
within the Plasma cell disorders and Adult solid tumors working committee titled, 
“MM18-03: To compare the outcomes in young patients with multiple myeloma at 
diagnosis undergoing upfront autologous hematopoietic stem cell transplant with 
older patients in the US: progression-free and overall survival.” 
 
This study was presented as an oral presentation at the 2019 Annual Meeting of 
the American Society of Hematology and published in Cancer journal in 2020 with 
an editorial.  
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Anita D’Souza, MD, MS 
Scientific Director 
Plasma cell disorders and Adult solid tumors Working Committee 
Center for International Blood & Marrow Transplant Research 
Medical College of Wisconsin 
Milwaukee, WI 53226 
U.S.A. 


